
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
A wonderful first week in Transition! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well, what a busy, fun and tiring first week we have had here in Transition (is it half term 

yet?!). The children have settled in incredibly well to life in Transition and have welcomed a 

new friend with open arms! 

The children have crammed so much learning into the last week. They have confidently 

participated with our science and humanities lessons (where we’re learning about the human 

body and Grace Darling) and have loved reading about the Bog Baby in English – we even 

made Bog Babies of our own!  

In mathematics, we are re-capping counting skills and the children have enjoyed sorting 

different items from around the classroom.  

We are so proud of how well the children have done this week and are really excited to see 

them learn and grow over the course of the year. 

 

Mrs Heather Hallam and Miss Beth Hayter  

 


